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Meeting Date: May 14, 2018 

  

Title: Newberry Law Enforcement Contract 

  

Agenda Section: V. C.  

  

Department: City Manager 

  

Presented By: Mike New, City Manager 

  

Recommended Action: Receive report. Discuss item. 

 

 

Summary:  The City of Newberry does not operate a municipal police force. Instead, it has 

received law enforcement services from the Alachua County Sheriff’s Office (ACSO) for more 

than the past decade by either participating in Alachua County’s Municipal Services Taxing Unit 

(MSTU) for law enforcement or by contracting directly with ACSO. The City transitioned from 

the law enforcement MSTU to contract service with ACSO at the beginning of the 2016 – 2017 

fiscal year (October 1, 2016). The City’s current law enforcement contract with ACSO covers a 

three (3) - year period until September 30, 2020. The cost for services provided are as follows: 

 

Contract 

Year 

Period 

Covering 

Annual 

Cost 

Percent Increase from 

Previous Year 

1 2017 – 2018 $777,000 5.0% 

2 2018 – 2019 $806,138 3.75% 

3 2019 – 2020 $836,368 3.75% 

 

 

The full services offered by the Sheriff included advanced patrol, school resource deputies 

(SRDs) in each of Newberry’s three (3) schools, and school crossing guard services. Advanced 

patrol services means that the Sheriff will assign one of 12 zone deputies on duty to Newberry’s 

city limits at all times. There are exceptions to this requirement. 

 

A copy of the law enforcement services agreement between the City of Newberry and the 

Alachua County Sheriff’s Office is attached. 
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Prior to agreeing to the three (3) year contract with the Sheriff’s office, the City solicited from 

High Springs Police Department. The Sheriff’s ACSO’s proposal included a full suite of service 

offerings (enhanced patrol, school resource deputies, and school crossing guards) while High 

Springs’ offering was limited to school safety (school resource officers and school crossing 

guards) only.  

 

Newberry staff is developing a report outlining the process and estimated cost to establish a 

municipal police department. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 

1) Law Enforcement Services Agreement with Alachua County Sheriff’s Office 

 






































